
HELP US LIMIT THE 
SPREAD OF COVID-19

ATTENTION OUT-OF-STATE RESIDENTS

For more information visit:
de.gov/coronavirus

Current State of Emergency Orders prohibit out-of-state residents to enter Delaware to shop unless
they have quarantined in Delaware for 14 days. If you have not done this, you are not permitted to

shop at this establishment. Failure to follow these guidelines could result in criminal penalties. 
These restrictions do not apply to employees of this business.


